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May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
  
New Year 8 Manager  
  
I am writing to inform you Deborah Moore, Year Manager for your child and long standing, 
respected member of the HGS community is sadly retiring from her role at the end of this academic 
year.    
  
Ms Moore has been a key part of the HGS pastoral team for many years.  Her dedication to HGS 
and the wider community has been unwavering, and she has supported students over her years as 
both Year Manager and Art teacher, to become the very best versions of themselves. We wish her 
all the very best for the future in whatever she goes on to do next.   
  
We would like to take this opportunity to introduce to you the incoming Year Manager Adam 
Thurley. Mr Thurley is new to the HGS community, and we are very much looking forward to 
working with him in his new role.  You will have the opportunity to meet Mr Thurley in person at the 
Year 9 Outward Bound parents meeting in early September.    
  
Please do not hesitate to contact Ms Moore if you require any further information.   
  
Yours sincerely  
  
   

  
  
Miss Smith  
Deputy Headteacher  
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